


DEPARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY, KKTM GOVERNMENT COLLEGE, PULLUT 

IN ASSOCIATION WITH RESEARCH COMMITTEE AND IQAC 

REPORT ON  THE RESEARCH ORIENTATION TALK 

“Beyond the Lab: How Researchers Impact Social Good” 

 

Date: 28/11/2023 

Venue: Audiovisual Room, KKTM Govt. College, Pullut. 

Beneficiaries: Students, Faculty and Research Scholars 

 

A one-day seminar on Research Methodology was jointly organized by the Department 
of Zoology, Research Committee and IQAC at KKTM Govt. College, Pullut on 28/11/2023 in 
the audiovisual room of the college. The seminar was inaugurated by the Principal, Dr. Bindu 
Sharmila T. K. The event was presided over by Dr. Shaji E. M., Head of the Department of 
Zoology. 

In her welcome address, Dr. Seema Menon, Zoology faculty member and Research 
Committee Coordinator, greeted the attendees. The seminar saw felicitations from Dr. G. 
Ushakumary, Vice Principal, and Dr. Lovely George, IQAC Coordinator, who extended their best 
wishes for the event. 

Dr. Aneesh E. M., faculty member of the Zoology Department, University of Calicut, 
Thenhipalam and Coordinator of the Research Methodology Training Center, conducted an 
insightful session on the topic "Research Beyond Laboratories for Human Welfare." With over 
11 years of teaching and research experience, Dr. Aneesh has made significant contributions to 
the fields of Genetics and Evolution, Medical Entomology, Vector Ecology, and the study of 
Vector-Borne Diseases. His expertise extends to areas such as Dengue fever, Kyasanur Forest 
Disease (KFD), and Emerging Infectious Diseases. His academic contributions are not only 
confined to the classroom but also extend to his roles as a member of the Technical Support 
Group at the Kerala State Biodiversity Board and various academic boards, including the Board 
of Studies in Aquaculture at the University of Calicut. Dr. Aneesh, a veteran in research, who 
shared his extensive research experience aimed at motivating students and inculcating a strong 
research aptitude. Drawing from his years of dedication and numerous contributions to the field, 
Dr. Aneesh emphasized the significance of curiosity, persistence, and critical thinking in 
successful research endeavors. He highlighted the following key points to encourage students- 
curiosity and passion, persistence and resilience, critical thinking and the willingness to question 
existing knowledge.  

Dr. Sabna K. S., Assistant professor of Mathematics and Research Committee member, 
expressed gratitude to all participants. The seminar witnessed the participation of over a hundred 
attendees, including faculty members, students, and research scholars. 

 





 


